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Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

COGCC Form 2A review of Extraction's WAAG SOUTH SESW PAD #1 location -
Doc #400658921
2 messages

Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us> Mon, Sep 22, 2014 at 2:13 PM
To: Nick Curran <nick.curran@iptenergyservices.com>

Nick,

I have reviewed the referenced Form 2A Oil & Gas Location Assessment and have the following
comments.

1)  A review of the bottom of the second page of your Location Drawing indicates the proposed
production facilities will be closer to the following Cultural items than the reference well (WAAG
19): Building, Building Unit, Public Road, Above Ground Utility, and Property Line.  Therefore, I will
changes those distance in the Cultural Distance section to 1,543 feet, 1,543 feet, 40 feet, 1,185
feet, and 50 feet, respectively.

2)  Due to the proximity of irrigation ditches to this proposed oil and gas location, I will change the
Sensitive Area designation from NO to YES in the Water Resources section.

3)  Due to the proximity of irrigation ditches to this location, I will place the following Condition of
Approval on this Form 2A: "Operator must implement site-specific best management practices in
accordance with good engineering practices, including, but not limited to, construction of a berm or
diversion dike, site grading, or other comparable measures, sufficient to protect the irrigation ditch
located 241 feet east of the oil and gas location from a release of drilling, completion, produced
fluids, and chemical products."

Please respond to this correspondence by October 22, 2014.  If you have any questions, please
contact me.  Thank you.

-- 
Doug Andrews 
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist - Northeast Area

1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801
Denver, CO  80203
doug.andrews@state.co.us
303-894-2100  Ext. 5180

Nick Curran <Nick.Curran@iptenergyservices.com> Mon, Sep 22, 2014 at 2:20 PM
To: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

OK no problem. We are ok with the changes.

tel:303-894-2100%C2%A0%20Ext.%205180
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From: Andrews - DNR, Doug [mailto:doug.andrews@state.co.us] 
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2014 2:14 PM
To: Nick Curran
Subject: COGCC Form 2A review of Extraction's WAAG SOUTH SESW PAD #1 location - Doc #400658921

[Quoted text hidden]

The information contained in this e-mail message (and its attachments) may be privileged, confidential and
protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read, copy, use, or disclose this
communication to others. If you think that you have received this e-mail message in error, please immediately
e-mail the sender, then delete this message and any "reply" response from your system. This electronic mail
transmission is not intended (and may not be construed or deemed for any purpose) to contain or be an
electronic signature.
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